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Reports of incidents are received from 
UPD, RHDs and RAs that name specific 

students.

If there is no possibility that a named 
student’s behavior violated any policies, 

the student is not contacted.

If there is a possibility that a named 
student’s behavior violated a policy, a 

meeting with the student is scheduled.

Students have a reflective meeting with a 
trained staff member. During the meeting, 

they have an opportunity to share their 
perspective on the incident and are 

provided resources.

Letters are sent to students after student 
conduct meetings that indicate if a student is 

responsible for any alleged violations.

If a student is found responsible for any violations, 
they may be assigned educational interventions 

designed to help them learn more about our 
policies.

If a student is found not responsible, their 
involvement within the process ends.

Students are eligible to appeal decisions made within the 
student conduct process. The appeal must be submitted 

within 7 days using the link from the summary letter


